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CIDA BOARD MINUTES

Feb. 8, 2010

 

Board Members Present:  Christy Chester, Chris Boland, Scott Burnett, Pat Murfey, Tom 
Roberts, Michelle Freed, Monty Summers, Jim McNair, Scott Brown

 

Members Present:  Dave Melzer, Elliott Goldstein, Robert Klein, Ben Ross, Darby Trotter, Bill 
Haw, Bill Teel

 

Guests Present:  Sgt. Schriever, Kevin Yates, Lane McFarren, Shane Langston, Kyree Tyndell, 
Bob Brown, Mayra Hoffman
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The meeting was called to order by President Christy Chester.  Introductions were made around 
the room. The minutes were approved as read.  The treasurer's report was given.  There is a 
balance of $7,209.36.  The treasurer's report was approved.

 

Announcement were made.

 

The new officers and board members for 2010 were made.  (See January minutes.) 

 

Old Business:  Committee Reports were given:

 

Website - Christy spoke on behalf of Maria Moore.  She welcomed everyone to get use to 
using our webside:  http://www.cida.cc/members.php.  Meeting notices, minutes, invoices for 
membership, membership applications and treasurer's report will all be there for all members to 
read or download.

 

Clean Up, Security - Sgt. Schriever spoke on how the crime is being controlled in our area and 
that word of mouth is spreading.  The North East is copying what we are doing.  A new report on 
crime in our area shows that 20 to 30% of the crime is occuring around the 651 Mulberry area.  
The River Market is being hit hard with theft.

 

Infrastructure - Darby Trotter - James St. bridge is starting work soon.   The Woodswether 
bridge is being funded for its design work.  Won't start till Forrester is completed however.  All 
main bridges should be completed in about 4 years.
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At our last meeting the men from the KCMO Water Department made a commitment to spend 
30 M dollars here in the West Bottoms to complete storm sewer system.  They need 9M dollars 
for a new pumping station however. Darby and others will be going to DC to get this money for 
sewers and other related area projects.  The sewers and bridges should all be completed in four 
years.

 

Monty Summers thanked everyone for participating in the West Bottoms Security.

 

Christy Chester invited everyone to get on a committee and thanked Faultless Starch for hosting 
our party and thanked everyone for supporting it.

 

The meeting was adjourned.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Pam Siegert

Secretary


